10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 16 July 1990

Thank you very much for your letter of 5 July. I too
thoroughly enjoyed our talk and thought it a very useful
exchange of views. It was extremely helpful to hear at first
hand about the economic developments in Germany from someone who
is very much at the centre of these great events. Like you, I
would be very happy to continue our discussion at a suitable

future occasion. L{J///y”‘ é>~9V5 hi (O et
L,lc}/lj il st e Gp e /Mﬂgw

O s sg&w(j

Herr Karl Otto Pohl




